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I am a resident of rural Sherwood near Wilsonville and I join the City of Wilsonville's 

request to your Committee to remove Wilsonville as a city listed for possible 

supersiting by the Governor in SB 4, Section 10. The Langdon Farms site is 

foundation farmland and part of the French Prairie Rural Reserve.  We need to 

protect our open spaces for all wildlife and for ourselves, including our agricultural 

lands. 

 

Please respect the wishes of local residents and our local elected officials. 

 

Thank you for your service. 


